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Richardson Co approves child support agreements

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners Tuesday approved agreements
between the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services and the
Richardson County Attorney and the Clerk of the District Court.

Under the annual agreements, the Dept. of Health and Human Service will
reimburse the County Attorney's Office up to $115,000 and the Clerk of the
District Court up to just over $47,000 for their efforts on child support.

In other business, Sheriff Don Pounds presented information in regards to the
need to meet the FBI requirements for the computer data security by adding
specially developed anti-virus and malware protection.

Falls City EDGE Executive Director Beckie Cromer presented the organizations
quarterly report and requested Commissioners continue funding of the
organization in an amount of $25-thousand. Last year, the County gave EDGE
$15-thousand while the amount had been $20-thousand for several years prior.
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